## KINGSBOROUGH COMMUNITY COLLEGE 2001 ORIENTAL BOULEVARD BROOKLYN, NEW YORK 11235-2398

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

May 29, 2012

Jawwad Butt 621 Avenue Z Apt 2D Brooklyn, NY 11223

Dear Jawwad:

Congratulations on being selected as a recipient of an Ambrose Monell Foundation Scholarship. This scholarship supports exceptional students in our Clinical Nursing Program who have demonstrated academic excellence and financial need. You have been selected by the Scholarship Committee to receive an award toward your Clinical Nursing education at Kingsborough. Enclosed you will find a check in the amount of \$350.

It is imperative that we share your thoughts and sentiments with the Ambrose Monell Foundation to assure them that their money is making a difference in the lives of our students. Therefore, please submit a letter of appreciation explaining how this scholarship will assist you with your finances and goals. Please write no more than a one page letter and deliver it to Dean Elizabeth Basile in the Marine and Academic Building, Room M-243, no later than June 8, 2012. Please include your current address, phone number and e-mail in your letter.

Again, I want to congratulate you on your selection, and to thank you for choosing to study nursing at Kingsborough Community College. A career in nursing is one that that fills a critical need in our society today and provides those who become nurses with the opportunity to make a most important contribution to the quality of life of those they serve. Our city needs individuals like you to be our future nurses. We are a richer institution for having students of your talent and dedication studying with us.

I look forward to your success both at Kingsborough and beyond.

Cordially,

Regina Peruggi

President

C: Mr. Anthony Imperato Dean Thomas Friebel Dean Elizabeth Basile

Cym J. Fireggi

Dr. Denise Ryan